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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It looks like we’re in for a very wet and windy weekend!  

Please make sure your child has a warm coat for next week! 

The Patch 

 

It can get very muddy on The 

Patch and the children will need 

to wear welly boots as well as 

play clothes for their session. 

RSJ– every Monday 

RAS every Thursday 

Letters and Sounds 

 

We have really loved watching your  

videos during our Phonics lessons.  

Please make sure that your are 

modelling the pure sounds with 

your child.  The next four letters are 

very short sounds, for example the 

g sound is “g” and not “g-uh”.  

Please chat to a member of staff if 

you have any questions about 

Phonics.  It would be great if you 

could upload a separate video for 

each sound.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds… 

 

 

 

Please make sure that the object 

that your child choses starts with 

the correct sound, for example the 

g sound is for words like goat and 

not giraffe!  The c sound is for 

words like cat and not chocolate, 

the ch sound will come later in the 

year. 

Reports 

 

Your child’s report will be sent 

home on Friday 9th October. You 

will receive two copies, please sign 

and date one copy and return it to 

a member of the team. 

Snack Time 

 

There is no need to send fruit in 

for snack time anymore as the 

school provides plenty. 


